
 Dear Parents/Carers,

We would like to invite the children to come to school

dressed in their Festive Wear on Wednesday 14th

December 2022. This could be a Christmas jumper, a

novelty festive t-shirt, or general party clothes that

make the children feel festive. As always, please

ensure clothing and footwear are safe and sensible

for school. This coincides with the Class Christmas

Parties that will be held in school on this day.







F O C U S  F E S T I V E  W E A R  D A Y

Any questions, please contact us via the year Facebook
pages, or on email: focus.cupernham@yahoo.com 



Many thanks,

Your FOCUS Team 



Any donation given is welcomed. If you feel able to,
you can donate in 3 ways:



1) Cash on the day via classrooms with option to

complete the below form so we can apply Gift Aid 



https://forms.gle/JKPejVsweBATWzDn9 



   2) Complete a bank transfer using payment details    
in the above form link with option to complete the

form to apply Gift Aid



3) Pop to https://www.pta-events.co.uk/focus-
infants and use the "Festive Wear Donation" section

(also collects Gift Aid details if applicable)
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